
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 1:57 PM
To: Yerokun, Jimi; Ghosh, Tina
Subject: FW: One-week look-ahead
Attachments: Kathy Halvey Gibson.vcf

FYI.

From: Armstrong, Kenneth
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 1:53 PM
To: Flory, Shirley
Cc: Chang, Richard
Subject: FW: One-week look-ahead

Shirley,

Please add the following as a one-week look ahead:

From October 26-27, NRC staff plans to meet with the State-of-the-Art Reactor Consequence Analysis (SOARCA) External

Peer Review Committee. During this meeting, the expected discussion topics include the SOARCA uncertainty analysis
pian, and how previous Peer Review Committee comments have been addressed.

Thanks,
Kenneth

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 1:42 PM
To: Armstrong, Kenneth
Subject: RE: One-week look-ahead

Yes, just please add "external" before "peer review committee". Thanks

Kathy Halvey Gibson~Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

Kathy.Gibson nrcgov
n3 1f 251-7499 Work
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From: Armstrong, Kenneth
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 1:39 PM
To: Gibson, Kathy
Subject: FW: One-week look-ahead

Kathy,

Below is a one-week look ahead for your approval:
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From October 26-27, NRC staff plans to meet with the State-of-the-Art Reactor Consequence Analysis (SOARCA) Peer
Review Committee. During this meeting, the expected discussion topics include the SOARCA uncertainty analysis plan,
and how previous Peer Review Committee comments have been addressed.

Thanks,
Kenneth

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 1:34 PM
To: Armstrong, Kenneth
Cc: Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: FW: One-week look-ahead

Ken,

Jimi has okay'd this.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 1:31 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: RE: One-week look-ahead

Looks good.

Jimi r. Yerokun

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 1:29 PM
To: Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: One-week look-ahead

Jimi,

Please tell me your thoughts on this. Tina has already provided comments.

From October 26-27, NRC staff plans to meet with the SOARCA Peer Review Committee. During this meeting, the
expected discussion topics include the SOARCA uncertainty analysis plan, and how previous Peer Review Committee
comments have been addressed.

Thanks,
Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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